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SB348 is unnecessary, expensive, and absurd. Please kill this unconstitutional bill 

immediately. This bill will not address crime in Oregon. If a crime is committed with a 

gun you should lock up the criminal and prosecute to the full extent of the law.  Here 

in Oregon we turn loose criminals that commit crimes with guns. If criminals 

committing crimes with guns were locked up then the criminals would soon 

discovered that they better not use a gun while applying their trade. SB348 instead 

harms the law abiding and does nothing to the criminal. Terrible bill. ?? 


